

Keystone State Chapter, POCI 2314 Fonthill Ct. Langhorne PA 19047 215-499-8530 rtstover@gmail.com

April 6, 2024

The Keystone State Chapter POCI is celebrating our 50th anniversary of preserving Pontiacs, Oaklands and GMC's for future generations to enjoy. We are currently 123 members strong with members located in PA, MD, NJ, DE, and NY.

We have exciting news! We're looking for sponsors to help fund our newsletter. And in return for sponsorship, we're offering multiple advertising opportunities throughout the 2024 season.

Would you consider sponsoring our club and donating \$25.00 to help us to meet our goal?

We're so grateful for what our sponsors just like you have helped us accomplish over the years. From funding our car shows to helping with our newsletters and so much more, we're immensely thankful to our past, present, and future sponsors.

To demonstrate of our gratitude, the Keystone State Chapter POCI would like to offer you a business card ad in our bi-monthly newsletters for 2024 plus a display board which will prominently display your card at all events, in recognition of your gift.

We hope you're able to contribute and thank you for the consideration.

To make a contribution, simply include your gift with this letter and business card and mail to Keystone State Chapter POCI, 2314 Fonthill Ct., Langhorne PA 19047 or hand deliver to our representative.

Many thanks in advance for your sponsorship! Go Keystone State Chapter POCI!

Sincerely,

Tom Wright, President

P. S. We'd like to invite you to our car shows this year. GM on Display -June 2nd at Macungie Memorial Park. All GM Car Show - Sept 29th at Padre Pio Shrine, Barto PA